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December 3, 2019

To whom it may concern,

| am typing this letter in the hopes of helping Mr. Gerardo Rivera at 1429 Red Hill Church Rd.
Dunn, NC 28334. We are requiring a letter from your office stating that he has permission
from Duke Energy to run a septic line from his septic tank to his home through your power
line easement. It would be greatly appreciated. If there are any questions or concerns with
this request, please let me know.

Thank you,
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Donna Johnson

Harnett County Development Services
Central Permitting Division

PO Box 65

Lillington, NC 27546

910-814-6431

djohnson@harnett.org
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